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 24th September 2020 

 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION PARTY 

 

Due to the recent restrictions put in place as a result of the increase in COVID-19 transmission, 

we are relieved that First Holy Communion will finally take place on Saturday. We look 

forward to seeing everyone for the celebration and know the children are really excited. 

Thankfully the weather forecast is promising too! 

 

Traditionally, after the Mass the children come down to the school for a party but unfortunately 

this can’t happen this year. However, we are hosting a Communion Party for the P5 class on 

Tuesday 29th September @ 1.30p.m. The pizza van is coming to the school to make a 

selection of pizzas for the children followed by cake for dessert! Naturally, the P5 children 

do not need a packed lunch or dinner this day as they will be fed by the school. 

 

It has been extremely difficult for the P5 class and their families with First Communion being 

postponed followed by a change to the restrictions this week which has impacted on family 

celebrations. Hopefully they will enjoy this very special and well deserved treat! 
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